
State Independent Living Council, Inc. 
Nominating Committee Meeting 

Monday, March 13, 2017 
 

Attending:  Bobby Begley, Cathy Murphy 
Absent:  Jeff Merrill, Gay Pannell 
 
The discussion centered on the need for a new chair and vice chair.  The SILC has 
two carry over members left, Tony Carmack and David Thompson.  We discussed 
that a new member, Jan Day, has chaired councils and commissions and has been 
an active member of a CIL and the SILC for over 20 years.  It was decided to put 
Jan’s name down as the nomination for the chair and to put both Tony and David 
on the sheet for vice chair and to take nominations from the floor for both 
positions.   
 
 


